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From: Anita Sullivan
To: Rep Nathanson
Cc: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2269
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 2:43:16 PM


Dear Rep. Nathanson,


I do not know how many other bills may be on the table regarding the quality of our air, but I 
ask you to support HB 2269,
which I understand is a very small step in the direction of regulating air toxins. I live in a 
neighborhood of Eugene which is known
for its bad air from factories with belching smokestacks. I am told that I should be careful in 
eating the food I produce in my
organic garden, as it is likely polluted from these sources (a local nursery director told me 
this). This is unacceptable.


Please stand up to the usual industry pressure, which is counter to public health.


Thank you.


Anita Sullivan
859 Willow Avenue
Eugene, OR 97404
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